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Kindergarten and New Student Registration starts next week for Arlington 

students 
 
ARLINGTON- Arlington Public Schools’ registration for kindergarten and new 
student registration for the 2020-21 school year will take place at Eagle Creek, 
Kent Prairie, Presidents and Pioneer Elementary Schools at the following days 
and times: 
 
Monday, May 4, 9 a.m. to noon 
Thursday, May 7, 1 p.m. to 6 p.m. 
Monday, May 11, 9 a.m. to noon 
Thursday, May 14, 1 p.m. to 3 p.m. 
 
Elementary schools will also hold registrations at the following days and times in 
addition to Haller and Post Middle Schools and Arlington and Weston High 
Schools: 
 
Monday, May 18, 9 a.m. to noon 
Thursday, May 21, 1 p.m. to 6 p.m. 
 
“Similar to the Chromebook and paper packet pick-up that’s been happening the 
past few weeks, families will drive up to the school and a runner will take their 
packet from them,” said Terri Bookey, Director of Early Learning and Categorical 
Programs. “Runners will take the paperwork to the office for processing and will 
run any incomplete forms or documents needing a signature back to the family.” 
 
Registration packets are available on the district website in various languages. 
Families should complete the packet before coming to the school. If a family is 
unable to complete the packet, they will be handed one on a clipboard and 
directed to park in a slot. Once they have completed the paperwork, they will pull 
back up to the curb. Families will need to bring their child’s immunization records 
and birth certificate as well as proof of residency to the drop-off. 
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